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Dear Dr. Jin-Lei Wang, Company Editor-in-Chief, Editorial office: 

 

 I am sending herewith a manuscript entitled “Isolated liver metastasis 

detected 11 years after the curative resection of rectal cancer: A case 

report.”, which I would like to submit for publication as a case report in 

World Journal of Clinical Cases.  

 By following the recommendations given by Dr. Ya-Juan Ma, Science 

Editor, we revised our manuscript. In addition, we attached 
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 Your due consideration would be very much appreciated. 
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